Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From: Jean M. Avery <JeanMAvery@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, June 26, 2015 5:03 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: Comments on UTC Rail Safety Rulemaking, Docket # TR-151079

Dear Mr. King,
Thank you for taking public comment on the risk of transporting oil by rail in our state.

| personally love the natural beauty in this State. | can't even imagine hiking in the Columbia River Gorge if there were an
oil spill -- or worse, an explosion.

Not only Washington residents come to this area to enjoy its wonderful recreational opportunities. This area is known
for its beauty. Please keep it so.

Jean M. Avery

13314 SE 19th St.

Apt. T4

Vancouver, WA 98683



